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Firearms Services Bureau Planned Upgrade 
 
The Illinois State Police - Firearms Services Bureau will be migrating to a new operating system 
on May 21, 2025.  To accomplish this migration, FOID and CCL status inquiries via LEADS will be 
offline from 2:00 pm on Tuesday, May 20, 2025, until approximately 4:00 pm on Wednesday, 
May 21, 2025.  Due to the down�me, all FOID and CCL services will be offline, and assistance 
will not be available.   

 
In addition, the Firearms Services Bureau Applicant Portal website at www.ispfsb.com and the 
Law Enforcement Clear and Present Danger reporting portal at www.cclisp.com will be out of 
service during this time.  If an agency is needing to submit a clear and present danger report 
during this time, please contact: ISP.OfficeofFirearmsSafety@illinois.gov 
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